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Dear Neighbour,
We are writing to introduce ourselves as the contractor who is carrying out planned works at 259 – 263 Kentish Town Rd.

We are due to start the scaffold works on Saturday 30th April as Camden Highways insist that the initial scaffold work is done over a Sat/Sun and then our main start on site will be on site on Tuesday 3rd May 2016.
Our Site Manager is Matt Hamshere and he will be on site each day. Should you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact myself at the office number shown above, or speak with Matt during site hours on 07932 717423
The site has been registered with the ‘Considerate Constructors Scheme’ and we will also work with the guidelines set by Camden. 

Every effort will be made to keep the impact of our works to a minimum and we would ask that if you have any concerns or queries you do let us know and we will seek to address them. 
Regards
Liz King
Project Manager

lking@ddclimited.com
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